
Feedback Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our recent Heritage Month 

Celebration at [University Name]. Your presence and contribution made the event a success. 

To continuously improve our programs, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on the event. 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the celebration? 

• Were there any aspects that you think could be improved? 

• Any suggestions for future events or topics? 

Your feedback is important to us and will help shape our future initiatives. Please respond by 

[Date] to ensure your insights are included. 

Thank you again for your support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[University Name] 

[Contact Information] 


